BY ALDS. COGGS, BOHL, PEREZ, BORKOWSKI, STAMPER, LEWIS, RAINEY,
JOHNSON, WITKOWSKI

Resolution expressing condolences to the family and friends of Hoyt Alexander Mahaley.

WHEREAS,

HOYT ALEXANDER MAHALEY

passed from this life on December 5, 2016 at the age of 73, and memorial services were
held on December 10, 2016 at Holy Cathedral C.O.G.1.C., 2677 N. 40th St.; and

WHEREAS, Hoyt Alexander Mahaley was born on August 16, 1943 to the union
of Sgt. Hoyt Mahaley and Gladys Burt in New York, New York, grew up in Jersey City,
New Jersey, graduated from Henry Snyder High School and earned a degree from
Virginia Union University, serving in the ROTC and joining the Omega Psi Phi
Fraternity; and

WHEREAS, Moving to Wisconsin at a young age, Hoyt Alexander Mahaley was
united in holy matrimony to Ella W. Walker in 1977, and the couple was blessed with two
sons, Hoyt Mahaley, Jr. and Morris Mahaley, and one daughter, Joy Mahaley—all of
whom received a good education and graduated from college; and

WHEREAS, Hoyt Alexander Mahaley was employed as a social worker by
Milwaukee County in the Department of Aging, retiring after 36 years of service to his
community, and he enjoyed cooking, sports, history, collecting memorabilia and devoting
himself to his family; and

WHEREAS, Hoyt Alexander Mahaley leaves to cherish his memory his beloved
wife of 39 years, Ella, his children Hoyt Mahaley, Jr., Morris Mahaley and Joy Mahaley,
nine grandchildren and a host of other family and friends; now, therefore, be it

RESOLVED, That the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee herewith
expresses its condolences to the family and friends of Hoyt Alexander Mahaley and
mourns with deep sorrow the passing of this fine man; and, be it

FURTHER RESOLVED, That a suitably engrossed copy of this resolution be
presented to the family of Hoyt Alexander Mahaley.

Introduced by Common Council members Milele A. Coggs, Jim Bohl, Jose G. Pérez,
Mark A. Borkowski, Russell W. Stamper, 11, Chantia Lewis, Khalif J. Rainey, Cavalier
Johnson and Terry L. Witkowski and approved by all members of the Milwaukee
Common Council on December 13, 2016.



